
From: OPR State Clearinghouse state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
Subject: SCH Number 2020120526

Date: April 1, 2021 at 11:38 AM
To: Adam B Rush arush@banningca.gov

 
 
Hello,

The State Clearinghouse (SCH) received comments on Initial Study for Shepard Pl.
(14,000 sf Commercial Cannabis)
from a state agency after the review period. To view comments on your project, please
visit: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/Search/Advanced​  
 
o    Filter for the SCH#
o    State Agency comments will be available in the “attachments” section

 
The California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) does not require Lead Agencies to
respond to late comments.  However, we encourage you to incorporate these
additional comments into your final environmental document and to consider them prior
to taking final action on the proposed project. 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the environmental review process,
please contact the SCH at (916) 445-0613 or state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov .  If
your question is regarding the above-named project, please reference the ten-
digit SCH number when contacting this office. 
 
Olivia Naves
State Clearinghouse
 
 
To view your submission, use the following link.
https://ceqasubmit.opr.ca.gov/Document/Index/266856/2

mailto:Clearinghousestate.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
mailto:Clearinghousestate.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
mailto:Rusharush@banningca.gov
mailto:Rusharush@banningca.gov
https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/Search/Advanced
mailto:state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov
https://ceqasubmit.opr.ca.gov/Document/Index/266856/2

